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Nevada High Intensity Drug Trafficking Area

550 South Main Street, Las Vegas, Nevada 89101
(702) 759-8070 FAX: (702) 759-8035

March 07, 2024

Washoe County Sheriff’s Office
Attn: Josefa Ramirez-Torres; Rebecca DiMaggio

Please accept this letter as notification of supplemental HIDTA funding not to exceed
the amount of $83,000.00.

Award number: G23NV0001A

CFDA: 95.001

Initiative: Management (MGNT23-3001707)

The funds are valid through 12/31/24.

HIDTA received supplemental funding under the Management initiative on the
G23NVOOO01A award and has allocated a portion of this award to fund installation and
equipment costs associated with Automatic License Plate Readers (ALPRs) in several

areas in Northern Nevada and will request reimbursement from Nevada HIDTA after the
invoices for the project have been paid.

If you have any questions or need anything additional from me, please let me know.

Financial Manager, Nevada HIDTA



